
As part of Auckland Council’s building renewals programme, the existing 
facility at Piha Domain is being upgraded.

The new building has been designed to compliment the natural environment with inspiration 
sparked by breaking waves and the beach landscape at Piha. 

Architects and a local artist have incorporated the design elements of rippling waves, black 
sand and the beach into the decking, seating, colours, form and materials of the building and 
the surrounding planting. The Piha Design Guidelines have been taken into consideration 
during the design process to ensure the building is in line with the guiding principles of  
the document.

The new building will remain in a similar location to the existing building. The water tanks 
will be relocated underneath the deck which will increase the visibility and surveillance from 
the road. The building layout clearly separates the public and camper areas.

Funding for the new building is available in the 2013/2014 financial year. It is anticipated 
that construction would start in early/mid 2014. Further updates will be provided as the 
project progresses.
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More images and layout plans can be found on display at the Piha Community Library from 
26 April until 10 May 2013.

We would like your feedback. You can provide feedback by:

•	 filling in a feedback form available at the Piha Community Library

•	 emailing parkswest@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz

•	 phoning Tracey Hodder or Mary Claire Bodmin on 09 301 0101.

Feedback to be received by 12 May 2013.


